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Principal’s Pen 
 

As Term Two comes to an end we are finishing the term the same way we 
started, wearing masks. That has not however stopped us from having a great 
Term.  Since the last Newsletter we have had our Cross Country team under the 
leadership of Mr Schweda attend the Interschool Cross Country. They did really 
well! Individual winners were Jacob in Year Two who came in 2nd. Reef in Year 
Three came 2nd. Ashleigh in Year Four came 1st with a new track record. Taj in 
Year Six came 2nd and Grayson also in Year Six came 1st. The Year Six 
representatives also were Year Level Winners.  
 
Our annual Book Fair organised and set up by Mrs Walker was a great success. 
We took over $5500 in sales which provides us with over $1500 of resources. 
Week Six was Reconciliation Week. The students participated in various activities 
including scratch art in acknowledgement of Reconciliation Week. On 3rd  and 4th 
June we had Mr John Fleming returning to Two Rocks to coach Teachers and to 
provide Professional Learning for us. Mr Fleming was very complimentary about 
the results that Two Rocks students are achieving and also complimented us on 
the manners and behaviour of all of our students.  
 
On Friday 28th May we celebrated 65 Roses Day by selling roses. We sold out and 
raised $500 which went to the Cystic Fibrosis Foundation to aid research. We had 
staff from Cassia Primary School visit as we are their mentor school. They were 
really impressed with the Two Rocks practice and processes and are keen to 
adopt some of our programs particularly the Transition program. Our Year Five 
and Six students participated in the Winter Sports Carnival in Yanchep. All of the 
teams did really well, with our Netball A Division team taking out 1st place and our 
Footy team in 2nd place.  
 
This week some of our cohorts visited the Life Education Van as part of the Health 
Program. Unfortunately, the recent lockdown prevented us from completing the 
program. We will endeavour to reschedule for Term Three. This week we have 
also had Viva Music here at school running music workshops for all students from 
PP to Year Six.  This was also unfortunately affected by the lockdown. Hopefully 
we can also reschedule this program for next term. 
 
Our Year Two students were going to Kalamunda Historical Village on Friday, but 
this also unfortunately had to be cancelled due to the lockdown and has been 
rescheduled for Wednesday 4th August. We did however have Mega Reward, a 
games session in the Undercover Area which all of our students thoroughly 
enjoyed. We have also had installed our new video wall in the Undercover Area. It 
is fantastic and a big thank you to Mrs Nolan for organising this for us. 
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Principal’s Pen continued 

Unfortunately, there will be a few changes next semester. We had to farewell Ms Wildish, as she has been  
given the opportunity to teach in America for two years. She will be thoroughly missed. She will I hope, be  
returning to us in 2023. Mr Le Lievre will not be returning for next semester as he has been appointed to  
Seaforth P.S. as Deputy Principal. We wish him all the best for next semester. Mrs Kirwan will be joining us next 
Term in the Year Four class and Mrs Bell will be moving to the Year Six class to assist Ms Canning with  
Graduation etc. 
 
I would like to acknowledge and thank the great staff at Two Rocks Primary School. They are a wonderful team, 
who all work so hard to ensure that the learning environment and the planned programs, are of the highest 
standard to ensure that our students have the best possible education. 
 
Next term, Atlantis Before and After School Care will be operating from the Undercover Area which will  
hopefully make life easier for parents. Our students will be able to use the various play areas within the school. 
Next term we will also be having a Constable Care Incursion, our Choir will be performing at the Crown Theatre 
for WAGSMS, as well as a Disco to raise funds for the Year Six Graduation activities. 
 
The Year Five students will be going on an overnight camp to Fremantle in Week Five. They will be visiting a few 
places including Kings Park and Fremantle Prison in that time, ensuring that it is a really good two days. 
At this stage I do not know what Term Three will look like regarding pick up and drop off of students. For  
Monday 19th July, unless we inform you otherwise on the School’s official Face Book page or by text, the pickup 
and drop off arrangements will remain the same as this week. 
 
Regards 
Elizabeth Wildish 
Principal 

Congratulations to our new Two Rocks Primary School P&C  
 
Our Inaugural P&C meeting took place chaired by Richard Brand from WACSSO. There was a 
great turn out of parents supporting the reinstatement of the Two Rocks Primary School P&C.  The 
Office Bearers and Executive Committee were appointed. A big thank you to them for  
volunteering for the positions.  

 
Your P&C representatives are:    Executive Committee Members: 

 
President             Tiana Gillard    Jade Newton 
Vice President     Carmen Bowler    Melanie Fisher 
Secretary            Leah Wilson     Belinda McLellan 
Treasurer            Elisia Wallace    Isabelle Thompson 

 
 
 



 

 

 

   

 

 

MANDARIN MANNERS 
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LIBRARY 

CLASS TIMES 

 

HONOUR CERTIFICATES 
Congratulations to each of our recipients 

  

Pre -
Primary 

Obrenpon    Drew A.    
Arlo    Alix 

 

Year 1 
Molly    Tyson 

Yianna    Alexandra 

 

Year 2 
Ethan    Dharma 
Amelia    Riley S. 

 

Year 3 
Torie    Jayden F. 

Gabbriella    Midas    Carter 

 

Year 4 
Olivia    Phoebe 

Ry    Codi 

 

Year 5 
Myla    Grace G. 

Georgia    Madison M. 

 

Year 6 
Addison    Abbey    Jake 

Melody    Meiyah    Faith 

Indiana 

Yr 3 

Michael 

Yr 5 

  

AUSSIES OF THE MONTH 

Eve    Year 1 

Madison    Year 2 

Eli    Year 3 

Lachie B.   Year 5 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary Term 3, 2021 

Rain Jackets coming soon! 

Please see Admin to place an 

order by Friday 23rd July 2021. 

          Sizes 4 - XL available 

$39 
Polar 

Fleece 

Lined 



 

 

 
 

Kindy 
In Kindy we have been busy in the kitchen and garden. 
Our passionfruit were ripe and delicious so we made a 
passionfruit pudding that was scrumptious!  
 
Pre-Primary 
In Literacy, the Pre-Primary students have been using 
their knowledge of graphs and digraphs to read 
nonsense words. We have been learning all about 
addition in Numeracy and have had fun coming up with 
our own equations. For Science, we used our team 
working skills to build boats out of different materials 
and then put them on water to see if they would float! 
In HASS we have been looking at different types of 
places and discussing how we can take care of them.  
 
Year One 
In Year One, we have been learning about cause and effect. We did an exciting lesson involving a real egg that 
became our Humpty Dumpty! The class witnessed the effect it had when he fell off the wall and discussed why it 
happened. Last week we were able to enter the Life Education Van and meet Harold the Giraffe. He told us all 
about how to build friendships, care for others, feelings and emotions, safe and unsafe situations and who you 
can go to for help! We had a fantastic time and look forward to Term Three. 
 
Year Two  
The Year Two students have been working very hard this term! In Science, 

we have been learning about different 
materials and how to recycle paper. We did 
a fun STEM Challenge where we made 
paper mache bowls. In HASS, we were lucky 
enough to have a virtual incursion for 
Cockman House where our tour guide 
answered our inquiry questions we generated throughout the term. In Literacy, 
we have worked hard to research countries around the world for our 
information reports. 

 
Year Three 

Wow what a busy second half of the term we have had in Year Three! In Literacy we 
have been learning to write reviews. We have reviewed some short animation films 
and become quite the film critics! In Maths we have 
been exploring addition and subtraction patterns. 
We also had Cross Country where we impressed 
our teachers with our persistence and 
sportsmanship. Our Assembly item on animal 
classes was a hit and we all had so much fun 
performing. We also got to visit the Life Education 
Van and had some fun in the last week of term 
trying out a Virtual Reality headset!    

What’s Happening 



School Information 

Veggie Quesadilla with Coriander Yoghurt 

 

Cross Country 2021 

Congratulations to all of our students who participated in this years Cross Country event.  

Special mention to our medal winners from each year level. Great sportsmanship by all. 

 

Year Four 
In Numeracy we have looked at our Nine Times Tables and are learning some tricks to remember them. We 
have also looked at addition algorithms using large numbers that we must remember to regroup. In Literacy 
we have completed our end of term testing and our teachers are very proud of how well we have done. We 
have completed our English Stars Narrative nit which we really enjoyed. We were super excited to see  
Harold the Giraffe in the Life Education Van. We participated in some fun activities and had some great  
discussions about using technology safely.  
 
Year Five 
The Year Five students have worked diligently in Literacy to produce a news  
article about a Stolen Painting. They produced excellent news anchor  
presentations which were filmed in their groups. The high standard and  
enthusiasm was contagious. In Maths the focus this week has been converting 
measurements and applying strategies to calculate perimeter. We have future 
Architects, Designers and Engineers in the making! 
 
Year Six 
In Maths, the Year Six students have been developing their use of mental  
strategies to solve multiplication and division problems. In Literacy, the  
students have been learning about plays. They have developed their own characters and plot outlines and 
are currently writing their own play scripts. 

Year Level    

1 Hamish 

Lacey 

Rocco 

Nell 

London 

Caitlin 

2 Jacob 

Eva 

Leon 

Lyla 

Alex 

Ebony 

3 Reef 

Indiana Br. 

Riley K. 

Harliah 

Jude 

Summer 

4 Keanoe 

Ashleigh 

Reeve 

Olivia D. 

Jai 

Olivia G. 

5 Charlie 

Ame 

Locky O. 

Paris 

Thomas 

Paige 

6 Grayson 

Nature 

Taj 

Abbey 

Jake 

Ruby 
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 HOURS OF OPERATION  
 

Administration Office:                                                                                                                                                        

8.00am - 3.30pm week days                                                                        

School Start Time:                                                                                                                                                        

8.30am                                                                                      

School Finish Time:                                                                                                                                                             

2.45pm 

    Every Thursday & Friday 
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Collection bin can be found in Administration.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Reconciliation Week 2021 
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A big thank you to  

For the ongoing donations 

of seedlings for our  

Two Rocks Primary School 

Kitchen Garden. 

As of April 2021, Two Rocks Primary School 
has signed up to become a part of the Mentally 
Healthy Schools program to promote the  
Act-Belong-Commit ethos throughout our 
whole school community. At TRPS we believe 
that both student and staff mental health and 
wellbeing are one of our biggest priorities, and 
that to work to the best of our ability, we need 
to keep mentally healthy. 

Act-Belong-Commit is a mental health  
promotion campaign that encourages  
everyone to take action to protect and promote 
their own mental wellbeing. Being active,  
having a sense of belonging and having a  
purpose in life all contribute to happiness and 
good mental health. At TRPS there are so 
many opportunities for our students to act,  
belong and commit and we hope to highlight 
these events and activities throughout the 
year.  

We hope by promoting the Act-Belong-Commit 

message around the school, it not only  
educates young people about what they can 
do to prevent the onset of mental illness, but 
also encourages them to participate in all the 
activities that are on offer to be active, join in 
lunchtime and after school groups and do 
good things for others. To find out more about 
Act-Belong-Commit, visit the website. 

http://actbelongcommit.org.au/
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